

Whitney Laboratory for Marine Bioscience

9505 Ocean Shore Boulevard St. Augustine, FL 32080-8610 904-461-4000 904-461-4052 Fax

November 20, 2023

David Ayres Flagler Broadcasting LLC 2405 E. Moody Boulevard Suite 402 Bunnell, FL 32110-5994

Dear Mr. Ayres:

We are writing to thank you for your continued support of the Sea Turtle Hospital at Whitney Laboratory through the Taste of the Fun Coast Event. We are very appreciative of your dedication to this incredible conservation cause.

Due to the success of this event, the Sea Turtle Hospital has been able to treat increasing numbers of critically ill flippered patients. Your annual gift enables the animal care team to help even more individual sea turtles, from tiny baby "washbacks" to a several hundred pound adult turtle.

We are grateful for you and your team's generosity in putting on this amazing event. Especially now in this great period of growth for the Sea Turtle Hospital, the support and involvement of our community is more important than ever, and we look forward to Taste of the Fun Coast 2024! On behalf of our turtles and animal care staff, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Mark Q. Martindale, PhD

Director, Whitney Laboratory for Marine Bioscience

Jessica Long

Senior Director of Advancement